
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   
FROM:  FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT:  A PLACE FOR MOM ANNUAL SENIOR CARE SCHOLARSHIP 
 
DATE:   OCTOBER 7, 2015 
 

PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 
 
The Financial Aid Office has received information about A Place for Mom Annual Senior Care 
Scholarship. 
 
Each year, A Place for Mom offers five $1,000 scholarships to students who are interested in 
gerontology and aging. A Place for Mom is the nation’s largest senior living and care referral service 
and as such we feel it is important to support the training and education of potential senior care leaders. 
The scholarship is open to both undergraduate and graduate students in a medical, nursing or social 
sciences related major. The applicant must be attending classes at the time of the spring deadline. 
 
With your assistance spreading the news, we hope to make our scholarship available to as many 
eligible students as possible.  Below is the information to share with the relevant departments and 
students, and to post on the scholarship page of your website: 
 
A Place for Mom Annual Senior Care Scholarship:  Five $1000 scholarships available to students 
enrolled in an associate’s, bachelor’s, or graduate level program at an accredited school in the fields of 
gerontology, medicine, nursing, social work, sociology, psychology, physical or occupational therapy, 
speech pathology or long-term care administration.  Deadline April 15, 2016.  Essay topic and details 
found at www.aplaceformom.com/scholarship. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  Thank you for your help spreading the word! 

Angel Ridout | angelr@aplaceformom.com 
Associate Community Manager | A Place for Mom 
866-333-7935 
www.aplaceformom.com 
 


